Office of the Board of Selectmen
145 Main Street, Plaistow, NH 03865
Tel: 603-382-5200, Ext. 266 (Fax 603-382-7183)

Legal Notice
Date: Monday, January 6, 2020
Time: 6:30pm
Location: Plaistow Town Hall, 145 Main Street, Second
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The Plaistow Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on January
6th, 2020 for the acceptance of a grant from NH Department of
Environmental Services in the amount of $368,000.00 The meeting
will be held at 6:30 p.m. at Plaistow Town Hall, 145 Main Street,
Second floor. This is in accordance with RSA 31:95-b and Plaistow's
Town Code Chapter 61-4.

The Town of Plaistow complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act regulations.
Please call (603) 382-5200 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.
if you have questions about accessibility in attending this meeting



